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Tuesday  21th Febuary 2023 

 

World Book Day 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

We are excited to announce the children will be celebrating World Book Day, 

which is on Thursday 2nd March by dressing-up as their favourite book character. 

 

We are always exited to see the children wearing their homemade 

costumes and guessing which book character they are. There are many 

ideas online on how to make your favourite character’s costume at home. 

 

In addition, all classes will be engaging in a range book day activities 

throughout the day. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher  

 


